RE: Final Call to Complete Grouse Shooting Company Questionnaire

From:	To:	Date: 05/07/2017 9:07 AM
Thank you for your email although I'm not sure why you have sent it to Whitbread as we do not hold corporate shooting days Regards		
From:	Sent: 04 July 2017	18:08 To:

Subject: Final Call to Complete Grouse Shooting Company Questionnaire

Dear Sir/Madam,

I have written to you on two previous occasions asking you to publicly distance yourselves from the grouse shooting industry.

The purchasing of corporate shooting days on grouse moorlands finances this environmentally damaging practice, and perpetuates destructive management practices such as heather burning on areas of deep peat and Hen Harrier persecution.

In the wake of the news that there are only 4 breeding pairs of Hen Harriers (http://www.bbc.co.uk/news/science-environment-40422732) left in England, now is an extremely apt time to distance yourselves from this industry.

11 major UK companies have pledged never to buy corporate grouse shooting days.

Read about our campaign and complete this short five questionnaire survey to join our list of positive

respondents http://www.ethicalconsumer.org/ethicalcampaigns/turnyour backongrouse.aspx